CENTRAL §: PINES

REGIONAL COUNCIL

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

EVENT: Notice of Public Hearing

DATE: April 17,2024

The Central Pines Regional Council has scheduled a public hearing on its proposed
budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 6:00 pm on Zoom.
The budget is available for inspection HERE. Comments will be accepted my email at
connect@centralpinesnc.gov for 24 hours after the public hearing is opening on May 1,
2024, in accordance with North Carolina General Statutes.

CONTACT: Beth Davis
Clerk to the Board
Phone: (919) 558-2712
Email: bdavis@centralpinesnc.gov



https://www.centralpinesnc.gov/our-board/budget-and-financials
mailto:bdavis@centralpinesnc.gov

